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18 December 2020   
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at Loch Lomond School for 
Monday, January 4th – Friday, January 8th.   
 
Thank you to the many Loch Lomond School families and community partners who donated to the Loch 

Lomond School “Kraft Dinner (KD) Christmas Tree” campaign in support of the Lakewood Headstart 

Association Inc. food bank.  Our school was challenged to donate as many boxes of KD as we could raise and 

because of your generosity we raised 936 boxes of KD!  

 

On behalf of the Mrs. Morrison’s Grade 1 class, we wish her the very best as she transitions to her paternity 

leave. We look forward to having Ms. Daphne Tai join us for the week of January 4th and then Mr. Ryan Van 

Snick taking the lead teacher role beginning January 11th.   

 

Monday, Jan. 4th is the first day for students after the holiday break.  

 

Monday, Jan. 4th Loch Lomond School will welcome two NBCC student interns, who will be completing their 

practicum training as part of their post-secondary training for the Educational Assistant Program.  

 

Empties are full of opportunity! Loch Lomond School will be hosting a bottle drive school fundraiser during 

the month of January! Save your empty bottles and stay tuned for a January date to drop-off your bottles and 

help support Loch Lomond School! Thank you for your anticipated participation.  

 
During this Christmas holiday season, we take time to reflect upon the good things we have… like our 
partnership with our school families and community. We appreciate working with you and hope that the 
holidays and the coming year will bring you happiness and success.  
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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